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Students Receive Amazing Opportunity with 

“All the World’s a Stage” Grant 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – PCTI (Passaic County Technical Institute) Instructor James 

Cappello of Wayne has been awarded an astounding $5,000 grant from the philanthropic Mulago Foundation, 

which will give his students the opportunity to “see what they read.” Last year, the generosity of the foundation 

allowed more than 120 students to attend “Of Mice and Men” at the Morristown Community Theater, “Phantom 

of the Opera” on Broadway, and “Once on this Island at the Paper Mill Playhouse. The field trips succeed in 

adding new dimensions to the traditional learning experience.  

 

 
Photo Caption: PCTI Instructor James Cappello was recently awarded a $5,000 from the 
Mulago Foundation. 
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